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The Honorable Tom Cole The Honorable Rosa DelLauro
Chairman Ranking Member
H-307, U.S. Capitol 1036 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515 Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting funding for the Goodwin Street Stormwater Drainage and Pedestrian Safety in fiscal year 2025.
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Bonita Springs, located at 9101 Bonita Beach Rd
SE, Bonita Springs, FL 34135. The funding would be used for stormwater infrastructure and pedestrian safety.
Specifically, the Goodwin Street Corridor was devastated after Hurricane lan which has caused a lot of trouble
for the community. This project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it is located in a low to
moderate income area with a large population of people who do not have access to vehicles. Because this
would provide people with a safe way to walk and bike it would allow people to get to work consistently,
which is an economic booster and would help address labor shortages.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 U.S.C.5305(a)
).

| certify that | have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.

Sincerely,

.{//___- -

Byron Donalds
Member of Congress






